Hector’s House

This Thank you Thursday we want to say a HUGE thank you to Tring Lions for their
amazing donation to Hector’s House.

The donation will make a BIG difference to the lives of young people in Tring
A word from Tring Lions Club...

“Kieran Tucker MBE was a long=serving member of Tring Lions Club who had an affinity
and love for young people. He cared especially for those who had suffered mental
health or addiction issues so it was very appropriate to set up a legacy fund in his name
to help those suffering from these problems. The Kieran Tucker Lions Fund will be used
by Hector’s House to run sessions and provide counselling at Tring School to help young
people understand more about stress and mental health. Tring Lions Club, like Kieran, is
deeply committed to helping young people of all ages through its work in association
with local primary schools and through its support for Hector’s House and other
charities.”

Again, thank you Tring Lions Club for your generosity, care and kindness. Your donation
will make such a difference to the lives of young people in Tring.

#ThankYouThursday #ThankYou #MentalHealth #MentalHealthAwareness




